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Benjamin Buckley

From: Nicky Owski <nickyowski@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 10:48 AM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: gsb2120@gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2108 Burns, Indian Village 

 
Dear HDC Detroit, 
 
I am wriƟng to express my support for the proposed building project at 2108 Burns, in Historic Indian Village.  
 
I live at 2435 Burns, and we chose to live in this neighborhood because of our appreciaƟon for the historic aestheƟc. 
Having seen the proposed plans by Gary Brownell for his property at 2108 Burns, I am delighted by the care and thought 
that have gone into his proposal, and believe their improvements and addiƟons will only serve to beauƟfy Indian Village 
further, while maintaining the historic and charming nature of the property.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nicola Owski 
2435 Burns Ave 
Detroit MI 48214 
 
312.480.7748 
 


